
Agência Nacional de Vigilância Sanitária - Anvisa 
SIA Trecho 05, Área Especial 57 
CEP 71205-050 - Brasília/DF 
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
We are sending you this letter to inform you that we’ve been approached 
by EndoCanna Health BR with a request to provide them with our CBD products. 
EndoCanna Health is happy to provide them with our products, which are made at our 
FDA registered, CGMP certified lab in 2415 Blue Heron Rd 
Grand Junction, CO  81505 USA. 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out directly to me at len@endodna.com and I 
will be happy to provide you with any additional information necessary for EndoCanna 
Health BR to receive your permission for importing CBD products made by us in the 
United States of America. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Len May, 

CEO 

Endocanna Health, Inc. 

mailto:len@endodna.com

